
Fantastic Peter and much more information and detail than required. The incident I brought 
up concerned a disgruntled ex Shire worker named Matthew Angwin. I am going by what he 
told me (mind you he also told me he had 62 prior criminal convictions ). I quizzed Clem about
it and he said yes there was an issue but it had been resolved. I don't know how or if this was 
documented on Shire records. Probably happened about ten years ago.

Thanks for your assurance and prompt reply, I will pass on the information.

Have a great day
Adam


